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Dear Senate Committee On Education: 

 

Please oppose SB 1552. We need to be supporting our public schools in every way 

we can. Our children, and teachers who believe in public education, deserve to be 

valued. Opening up online education will only allow private industries to take 

advantage of the our public educational system and the funding we have available to 

strengthen it. 

 

Thank you! 


